
 
Morning Humor 
There was a football game of note between the big animals and the 
little animals. The big animals were crushing little animals and at 
half-time, the coach made a passionate speech to rally the little 
animals.  At the start of the second half the big animals had the ball. 
The first play, the elephant got stopped for no gain. The second 
play, the rhino was stopped for no gain. On third down, the hippo 
was thrown for a 5 yard loss. The defense huddled around the 
coach and he asked excitedly, "Who stopped the elephant?"  "I did," 
said the centipede.  "Who stopped the rhino?"  "Uh, that was me 
too," said the centipede.  "And how about the hippo? Who hit him 
for a 5 yard loss?"  "Well, that was me as well," said the centipede. 
"So where were you during the first half?" demanded the coach. 
"Well," said the centipede, "I was having my ankles taped." 
 
"What is your brother's name?"  Little Jane: "I don't know yet. We 
can't understand a word he says." 
 
"For heaven's sake, Chris, why can't you talk to me once in a 
while?" Julie whined.  "What?" Chris replied.  "Look around!" Julie 
yelled, as she pointed around the room. "Look at all these books! 
You always have your head buried in a book! You don't even seem 
to know I'm alive!"  "I'm sorry, honey," Chris said.  "Sometimes I 
wish I were a book. Maybe then you'd at least look at me!" Julie 
exclaimed.  "Hmmmm," Chris mumbled, "that's not such a bad idea. 
Then I could take you to the library every few days and change you 
for something more interesting." 
 
A woman was taking care of a neighbor's little girl one morning. She 
arrived in time for breakfast and sat down at the table. "Mommy 
always makes me hot muffins for breakfast," the girl said.  Eager to 
please, the woman went into the kitchen and prepared a tine of hot, 
fresh muffins.  "No thank you," the girl said when they were brought 
to her.  The surprised woman replied, "I thought you said your 
mother always has muffins for breakfast?"  She does, but I don't eat 
them." 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Things are different at Liberty Bell.  This is a Key Club officers 
meeting held outside in the COOL fresh air. Attendees were l to r, 
Dusty Patterson, Bodie Paul, Rebecca Lundquist our member 
and the club faculty advisor and Madison Surface.  The next 
table to the rear is the faculty lunch table.  
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

The wife answered, 'Oh, I want 
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Birthdays 
  22  Oct Bob Ulrich 
  15  Nov Lisa Johnson 
  03  Dec Jim Archambeault 
  03  Dec John Owen 
  04  Jan Bart Northcott 
  05  Jan Bob Stone 
  06  Jan Gloria Herron 
  16  Jan Don Carlson 
  01  Feb Tom Venable 
  14  Feb  Delene Monetta 
  24  Feb Ken Malloch 
 
     
 
 
 

Meeting Schedule 
 

Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Ray Peterson’s email on 
how to connect.  Next meeting will be Nov 2nd for our board 

meeting followed by club meetings on the 3rd and 17th.  Watch 
your email for news on Christmas at the End of the Road and 

other traditional activities. 
 
 

It’s official, Find a new member! 
 

New Member Add Fees Waived!  The COVID-19 pandemic has 
had an impact on communities worldwide. More than ever, kids 
and communities need Kiwanis.  To encourage existing Kiwanis 
clubs to continue to invite new members, the Kiwanis 
International Board approved a new-member fee waiver to 
bolster membership and help Kiwanis clubs perform the service 
needed in the wake of this pandemic and beyond.  Due to the 
continuing emergency conditions, Kiwanis International and the 
PNW District boards have approved the continuation of the 
waiver of the new-member enrollment fees for new members of 
existing Kiwanis clubs from October 1, 2020 to December 31, 
2020. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kiwanis One Day is October 25th.  Typically the day is chosen as 
an opportunity for the Kiwanis family to show their communities 
what our great organization can achieve.  Clubs and their Service 
Leadership Programs join to do something together to benefit 
the community.  We have the chance for a great day this year 
though we have to look carefully at our resources and the safety 
to all members as we prepare to move our local food bank (the 
Cove) to its new building.  Key Club meets this Thursday and 
after looking at plans for the move we will try to make Key 
Clubbers part of the group.  Damn this virus. 
 

A little more Humor 
 
At my granddaughter's wedding reception, the DJ polled the 
guests to see who had been married longest. It turned out to be 
my husband and me. The DJ asked us, "What advice would you 
give to the newly married couple?"  I said, "The three most 
important words in a marriage are, 'You're probably right.'" 
Everyone then looked at my husband. He said, "She's probably 
right." 
 
A nervous taxpayer was unhappily conversing with the IRS Tax 
auditor who had come to review his records.  At one point the 
auditor exclaimed, ''Mr. Carelton, we feel it is a great privilege to 
be allowed to live and work in the USA. As a citizen you have an 
obligation to pay taxes, and we expect you to eagerly pay them 
with a smile.''  ''Thank goodness,'' returned Mr. Carelton, with a 
giant grin on his face, ''I thought you were going to want me to 
pay with cash.'' 

 
     

                     Upcoming Events   

  
 Oct 24    Move the Cove   9 – 12 
 Oct 25    Cider Press   Afternoon?  
     
 
     
 
    
    

   


